
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
    August 25, 2021 
 
Greetings Parkway Manor Families, 
 
Recognizing that summer schedules fill up quickly, I wanted to share an invitation 
with you and your “panthers”.  You have the opportunity to visit your child’s 
classroom prior to the start of school.  All students (old and new) are encouraged to 
attend with their parents/guardians.  It is the hope of our faculty that this will help 
your child transition into his or her new environment.  Please be aware this year bus 
letters will no longer be sent to you by mail.  All information including teacher, 
classroom, and bus information will be available on Home Access Center (HAC) 
Friday, August 20, 2021.  Information on creating a HAC account is posted on the 
Parkway Manor website, under Weekly Updates. This year’s “Sneak Peek” is 
scheduled for 
 

WEDNESDAY, August 25, 2021 
2:30-3:45PM 

 
All of the regular classrooms will be open however teachers may or may not be 
present given meetings and activities scheduled throughout the day for them.  
Please use this time to assist your child in finding the best route to his or her new 
classroom, get acclimated, and observe the general layout of the room.  Please do 
not disturb any of the materials in the rooms and properly supervise your child 
during your visit.  The encore area rooms will not be open and due to Kindergarten 
Orientation being scheduled earlier in the day, those classrooms will not be open. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, August 25th from 2:30-3:45pm for 
Parkway Manor Elementary School’s “Sneak Peek” event.  Hope to see you there! 
 
 
With Panther Pride, 
 
Scott A. Bartman 
Principal  

  
 


